From: @communitypower.co.uk>
Subject: Introduction and Invitation to zoom/ video meeting.

Date: 16 November 2020 at 1:08:25 PM GMT

@knowsley.gov.uk

Dear

I represent Community Power, a company building small scale, High Temperature Incineration facilities, primarily focusing on medical waste. We are currently submitting the full planning application for our first site at Simonswood, West Lancashire, on the Knowsley border.

We have submitted a pre-planning application, and also the relevant Environmental Assessment scoping document (with full emissions modelling assessment etc...). We are currently awaiting the relevant EA scoping response, however, would invite you, should you wish, to discuss any concerns that you, or any member of Knowsley Council (or the general public for that matter) may have, via Zoom or similar. We do operate in a fully "open" fashion, and therefore would be more than happy to inform / answer any questions.

The plan in the longterm is to use the facility at Simonswood as a relief site / sales demonstrator, with further installations eventually planned at Hospitals trusts all over the country. Facilities at the hospitals themselves would reduce the carbon footprint associated with driving medical waste the length of the country (as happens now), along with delivering benefits in the form of heat or electrical energy to the hospital itself.

For your information I have attached an information sheet. Please feel free to share this.

Thank you for taking the time to read my email, I look forward to hopefully speaking with you soon ! Kind regards.

Consultan

